OLD BUCKENHAM

HIGH SCHO

Achinving excellence togedher

17t March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Important Information — Covid 19

Due to exceptional circumstances as a result of a significant number of staff who now
will not be in school following the Government advice issued on 16" March 2020, |
am afraid | have taken the difficult decision to partially close the school. As a result,
the school will be closed for all Year 9 and Year 10 students for the next three days.

The school will keep the partial closure under review and, if we need to sustain a
partial closure, we may consider changing the year groups affected. As stated earlier,
students will be able to access work set during the school closure via Go 4 Schools.
Additional resources are available via the ‘home learning’ link on the school’s website.

| understand the upset and disruption that this may cause and will keep parents
informed with all available information. Please contact the school if you have any
specific questions regarding the partial school closure.

Yours sincerely,

A0t

Mr A Fell
Headteacher
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